

Attn: Honorable Members of the USVI Senate

Dear Honorable Members,

Thank you for taking the time to bring the Aquabanas & The Emerald Beach Application to your Senate Floor. This will create many Eco-friendly jobs & a diverse line of watersports not present anywhere in the Caribbean. I look forward to providing 30-35 jobs in the coming year, putting your island as a favored tourist destination & providing much needed charitable contributions to those who need it. I also look forward to possibly expanding into your different islands. Thus creating many more job opportunities. I've also included a separate attachment which highlights the Aquabanas in more detail & other Eco-friendly Watersports that will come in the future with your permission.

Thank you for your time & consideration,

David Gosine - Owner 1-561-596-2852

CalypsoWaterSportsFL@gmail.com